Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 8:10 AM

To: Joshua Graber (jgraber@langan.com)

Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; French, Tamami, Env. Health

Subject: 3000 Broadway Redevelopment Project -RO3236 - 250 30th Street; GeoTracker Global
ID T10000010020

Good Morning Josh,

Thank you for the document submittals to GeoTracker. ACDEH has reviewed the 58 GeoTracker file submittals and
received 54 of the submittals.

GEO_BORE for B-12 was denied as it does not agree with the bore log in the report;
GEO_WELL # ending in 0195 denied pending submittal of well installation/sampling report;

EDFs ending in 3568 & 8573 denied pending resolution of concentration data- data in report table does not match data
in the EDFs. If the report(s) are in error, they will need to be resubmitted as amended reports with language indicating
the reason for the amended status, and submitted with a revised date.

Please note that EDF # ending in 1799 was denied in error and has been received.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




